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Thursday Doniphan Co vaccine clinic rescheduled

(KAIR)--The harsh, wintery weather that’s blanketed the region in recent days
left a local county without expected COVID-19 vaccine doses that were needed
for a vaccine clinic that had been scheduled for today/Thursday.

According to a news release from the Doniphan County Health Department/Home
Health, the February 18 clinic was to be held at the Troy Community Building.
However, with the unexpected change of plans, it will instead be held February 25.

The release clarifies that the clinic, on that date, is only for those Doniphan
County residents who had appointments scheduled for the canceled clinic. Those
residents are to attend the February 25 clinic, at the Troy Community Building,
at the same time of their now canceled appointment.

The release states that those residents who can’t come to the rescheduled date, are

required to call the Health Department at 785-985-3591 immediately, in order to
avoid wasting vaccine.
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